
The Detroit River International Crossing Study

The Michigan Department of Transportation in conducting a study to determine the preferred location for a

new bridge over the Detroit River from Windsor, and a plaza connecting with the bridge and to I-75. The

area being studied, shown below, is located up river from Zug Island to the foot of the Ambassador Bridge.

The Community’s help is needed to locate the bridge and plaza alternatives for future study. The first

public workshop will be held at Southwestern High School from 7 to 9 pm on December 14, 2005. All are

welcome. Refreshments will be served.

Public Workshop Notice
December 14, 2005

This is a view of U.S. side of analysis area.

December 14, 2005
7:00 pm to 9:00 pm
Southwestern High School
6921 Fort Street, Detroit, MI  48209

Detroit River International Crossing

Public Workshop


